
Dates for your Diary  

1st April Year 2 Scotswood Gardens 

2nd April Year 4 London Trip 

7th April Year 6 Stem NUcastle Foundation 

7th April Egg Decoration Competition (Children to bring in their decorated eggs) 

9th April Rock Steady Performance 

11th April Break up for Easter Holidays. 
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 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 28th March 2025  

Reception 94.48% 
Year 1 93.33% 
Year 2 76.67% 
Year 3 95% 

Year 4 86% 

Year 5 95.16 
Year 6 92% 

Weekly average (5-11) 90% 

Every child deserves the very best – give 

them their right to an education! 

 

Year 5 are our attendance winners this week 

with a very impressive 95.16% attendance.  

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Benyamin 

Reception Zaki 

Year 1 Esmae 

Year 2 Jozef 

Year 3 Kaila 

Year 4 Yasamin 

Year 5 Martin 

Year 6 Simon 

Hi Arp Roma 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:        

Decorated Easter Egg Competition 

Children can bring in decorated eggs on Monday 7th 
April. All entries will be displayed and the judging will 
take place on Tuesday 8th April. Winners will be 
announced later that week. Free to enter!! 

Mini Olympics 

Yesterday, some of our Year 3 children participated in a 
mini-Olympics event across the city to celebrate the 
Festival of Languages. The children engaged in various 
activities, including dodgeball and long jump. Feedback 
from staff highlighted that our pupils stood out for all the 
right reasons, demonstrating fairness and exceptional 
behaviour. I am immensely proud of the children who took 
part in this wonderful event.  

            

 

 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Spot on! 

 

 

    Raffle Tickets  

Thank you so much to everyone who bought 

raffle tickets. We have now sent them to 

Bridgewater and I believe the draw will take 

place on Monday. Good Luck to you all – let’s 

hope a blue ticket comes out!! 

I will keep you informed of the amount 

raised and how the money will be spent. 

Your support is greatly appreciated! 

 


